
March 8, 2021 

Dear Albion Heights Parents/Guardians, 

Hope everyone is doing well. 

Learning Centre 1 Community Support Worker update for week of March 8, 2021 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fD6zpAXSlgAXr4B1rVn2SJEef0IAqfKLTwP
gmRlJxWo/edit 

Parent Council 

A reminder that our next Parent Council meeting is on Tuesday March 9 from 
6:30-7:30.  At this meeting Kofi Sankofa our Community Support Worker 
and  Michelle Murdock our nutrition Liaison will  join us. 

Here is the link to Join Zoom Meeting 

https://tdsb-
ca.zoom.us/j/97326204843?pwd=aUs4aExZM1d0SVlSQk5SZ0NqaGFzdz09 

Meeting ID: 973 2620 4843 

Passcode: 328370 

One tap mobile 

+16475580588,,97326204843#,,,,*328370# Canada 

+16473744685,,97326204843#,,,,*328370# Canada 

Morning Drop Off 

A reminder that if you are driving  your child to school and you don’t want to use 
the Kiss n Ride please do not park on Lynmont Road. It is very difficult for the 
busses to get out of the Kiss N Ride and to drive down the street when both sides 
of the road have parked cars on either side. You can park on Alicewood for a 
short period of time. 

Buses 

A reminder for parents to remind their children that if they ride the bus they MUST 
stay in their seats.  Due to Covid restrictions, students must stay in their 
assigned seats.  If there was ever a case of Covid, there would be contact tracing 
done and they would use the established seating plans. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/rst9HzqC7C0Cpdz9iZ5pqg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiJ2m7P0RUaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xZkQ2enBBWFNsZ0FYcjRCMXJWbjJTSkVlZjBJQXFmS0xUd1BnbVJsSnhXby9lZGl0VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgQjs2RmCrG01PUhZBbmdhbmEuTmFpa0B0ZHNiLm9uLmNhWAQAAAAC
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/rst9HzqC7C0Cpdz9iZ5pqg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiJ2m7P0RUaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xZkQ2enBBWFNsZ0FYcjRCMXJWbjJTSkVlZjBJQXFmS0xUd1BnbVJsSnhXby9lZGl0VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgQjs2RmCrG01PUhZBbmdhbmEuTmFpa0B0ZHNiLm9uLmNhWAQAAAAC
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/S2Cm2RGTtWOivPTo54omAQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiJ2m7P0RKaHR0cHM6Ly90ZHNiLWNhLnpvb20udXMvai85NzMyNjIwNDg0Mz9wd2Q9YVVzNGFFeFpNMWQwU1ZsU1FrNVNaME5xYUdGemR6MDlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBCOzZGYKsbTU9SFkFuZ2FuYS5OYWlrQHRkc2Iub24uY2FYBAAAAAI~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/S2Cm2RGTtWOivPTo54omAQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiJ2m7P0RKaHR0cHM6Ly90ZHNiLWNhLnpvb20udXMvai85NzMyNjIwNDg0Mz9wd2Q9YVVzNGFFeFpNMWQwU1ZsU1FrNVNaME5xYUdGemR6MDlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBCOzZGYKsbTU9SFkFuZ2FuYS5OYWlrQHRkc2Iub24uY2FYBAAAAAI~


Grade 3 Universal Screening for students in Virtual school: 

The students who are in Virtual school are supposed to write the test between 
March 15-19 virtually with their Virtual School teacher (with parent approval). 
Parents are required to pick up the test material from the home school (Albion 
Heights). If your child is writing the test and you have confirmed that with the 
virtual school teacher, please come and pick up the material on 10th or 11th 
March between 3-4 p.m.  

Pathways Presentation 

There will be a pathways presentation for VIRTUAL GRADE 8 STUDENTS on 
Thursday March 11 from 3:00-4:00. This presentation was already shown to the 
Grade 8 In school students. A link will be sent to grade 8 students and their 
parents. 

Sincerely, 

Sandra Buie and Angana Naik 

 


